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FY 84/85, thereby compensating for the loss of FY 84 funds,
but allows for no additional reserves for cost increases or
acceleration of projects. Senate consideration of the bill
is still pending. Andy indicated that ‘a decision would be

forthcoming by next month.

2005 EMPLOYMENT FORECASTS

Keith Lawton briefed the Committee on the analysis taken place
to date using the Wharton Econometric Forecasting Associates
forecast as the basis for discussion and resource document for
the Regional Growth Forum workshops.

Keith noted that the WEFA forecast needed to be disaggregated
from a state level down to census tracts for the Portland re-
gion. Three meetings will be held by the Regional Growth
Forum, 'as. follows: 1) subject - employment; 2) subject - hous-
ing; and 3) subject - general intraregional trends.

Whether jobs will be viewed in terms of S.I.C. classification
rather than character of the jobs was questioned. Keith indi-
cated that some of the information and decisions would have to
be derived from the economists' discussion groups. Commissioner
Veysey questioned whether Clark County would be included in the
analysis; he further recommended that a representative of Clark
County be included on the Forum. Keith related that the growth
trends in Clark County would be analyzed, although the first

‘analysis will be a regional one.

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE

Andy indicated that the paper on the scope of work and time
frame for the RTP provided: a general overview of the forthcoming
process -for updating the Regional Transportation Plan. In part,
the intent is to update the regional population/employment
growth assumptions to determine if travel demand and patterns
have changed since adoption of the Plan. This analysis will
also evaluate whether there is need to change policy direction.

With regard to the impact of telecommunications, it was noted
that its assessment will be judgmental based on the newness of
the industry and the. expertise offered by representatives of
the industry. Andy emphasized the three planning aspects. to
telecommunications being: how it affects travel in the peak
and off-peak commuting and whether we should plan for a tele-
communication system. Interest was also expressed in telecom-
munications as it relates to freight movement.
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8. TACOMA/MCLOUGHLIN DECISION

In response to a question, Ed Hardt related that the Milwaukie-
City Council had recently been briefed on the McLoughlin al-
ternatives and that a decision is anticipated in July or Au-
gust on the preferred alternative at Tacoma. He indicated

that they are down to two alternatives, citing the key issue

as being the impact on Johnson Creek Boulevard stemming from
improvement on McLoughlin at Tacoma. He noted that this matter
will be subject to JPACT review. to release the Interstate Trans-
fer funds at a future meeting.

9. ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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